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Our ref: DOC20/503241 
Senders ref: MP06_0046 MOD 5 
 
 
Matthew Rosel 
Principal Planner 
Planning and Assessment Group 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW  2124 
 
Dear Mr Rosel, 
 
Subject: Response to Submissions for Bonnyrigg Housing Estate - Modification Application   

Thank you for your recent inquiry regarding Environment, Energy and Science Group (EES) comments 
dated 8 July 2020, on the Response to Submissions (RtS) for Bonnyrigg Housing Estate modification 
application to the approved concept plan for future stages of the Bonnyrigg Estate.   

EES has reviewed the RtS report prepared by architectus dated 25 March 2020 and provides the following 
comments.  
 
Aboriginal Cultural Heritage 

Please note from 1 July 2020 ACH regulation, including advice in regard to SSI and SSD, is now managed 
by the Department of Premier and Cabinet (DPC). The new contact for the ACH regulation team is 
heritagemailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au.  

Biodiversity 

There is no further comment in relation to biodiversity. 

Flooding 

There is no further comment in relation to flooding. 

EES notes that previously recommended conditions of consent will be addressed with Fairfield Council 
as part of the future Development Application process. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact Bronwyn Smith, Senior Conservation 
Planning Officer on 9873 8604 or bronwyn.smith@environment.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

31/7/20 

Marnie Stewart 
A/Senior Team Leader Planning 
Greater Sydney Branch 
Climate Change and Sustainability 


